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I’m a Portland resident and I do not want the city to allow any Homeless camps in any parking lots
used for parks or golf courses to be used for anything other then parking. Being homeless is not a
crime but leaving garbage and other items on ground is littering . Therefore to allow camps next to
park will only destroy the parks for all Portlanders . Thanks Rick Ruecker
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